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Workforce Wellness 

December of 2024 marked the end of the Infection Prevention Consultant contract.  This Infection Preventionist 

is now the lone IP for PMC. 

 

Community Engagement  

We are continuing to partner with the Borough of Petersburg in the testing of our facility’s water for sufficient 

residual disinfectant. 

Patient Centered Care 

Working with the nursing staff to improve our Injection Safety process for medications. 

Educated nursing and clinic staff on new Point of Use treatment for disinfecting instruments.  Continuing to 

improve and standardize our cleaning process for multi-use instruments. 

Facility 

No current needs noted. 

Financial Wellness 

Encouraging and educating staff to make changes in the way that supplies are stocked and stored on carts and in 

rooms to avoid contamination and subsequent waste. 
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